
 

 

On graduation, I will send Sun Moon University UPA cadets to the global mission  
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I sincerely wish that all your families in the Sun Moon University family will receive precious blessings 

from Heaven in this new year of the Blue Dragon. 

 

The Sun Moon family is different, no matter what. Have you ever wondered why the founder is known as 

the Only Begotten Daughter and Mother of Peace? 

 

 
 

In 2023, for the first time in the 6,000 years of the history of humankind and of the providence, a 

sanctuary where we can attend the Heavenly Parent, named Cheon Won Gung, was dedicated to Heaven. 

This was accomplished by True Parents. Now, this year, we will complete the final checks, and by the 

time we hold the official Entrance Ceremony next year, we will let the world know of the Heavenly 

Parent's existence. 

 

I have raised the Sun Moon University UPA cadets, and upon their graduation this year I will send them 

out to the global mission. The world of peace of which humanity dreams cannot be achieved by human 

effort alone. Heaven must be at the center. 

 

Providing education that realizes and demonstrates the dream of one human family centered on the 

Heavenly Parent and the True Parents, Sun Moon University is now aware of Heaven's providence. It 

should participate in it and become one with Heaven to fulfill the wish of humanity and dream of the 

Heavenly Parent: a peaceful world of one family of humankind. 

 

I pray that Sun Moon University will continue to cultivate such leaders for the sake of the future, who, 

upon graduation, will join the proud ranks of those who are remembered in the world for their service to 

humanity. 


